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ASCP BOC Holiday Closure 

ASCP BOARD OF CERTIFICATION 
The ASCP and ASCP Board of Certification offices will be closed for the holidays Dec. 23, 2019, through Jan. 1, 2020. 
However, you can still reach ASCP Customer Service by phone only at 1.800.267.2727 Dec. 23 and 24, as well as 27, 30, 
and 31, from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. ET. Find more information below about ASCP BOC services available during the 
closure.  
 
CERTIFICATION EXAM APPLICATION: The online examination process will be available; however, applications submitted 
during this time will be evaluated or processed starting the first week of January 2020. 
 
EXAM SCHEDULING/TESTING: Pearson Vue test centers will be open and available for those applicants eligible for 
examination scheduling and testing. 
 
CMP DECLARATION SUBMISSION: The CMP application process will be available; however, recertification applications 
submitted during this time will be evaluated or processed starting the first week of January 2020. 
 
VERIFICATION OF ASCP CERTIFICATION: The online verification of ASCP certification will be available; however, “no 
match” orders requiring further research or 3rd party verifications requiring a score report will be processed starting the 
first week of January 2020. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of ASCP Board of Certification. We wish you and your family a joyous holiday 
season filled with health, happiness, and peace. 
 


